
Properties along the East Side of Range Rd 282 and South of Glenmore Trail, who currently 
have the Business, Live-Work land use district, and other parcels along the East Side of Range 
Rd 282 and South of Glenmore, that Council will be considering being allowed to redesignate to 
the Business, Live-Work land use district. 

 


